
23rd May 2025



 

Dear Families,

Hasn’t this half term just flown by? It may have been 
a short one but ‘oh my’ haven’t we fitted lots into it?!
Before I wish you all a happy, sunshine filled 
half term I would just like to share two key dates with 
you for next half term.

The first is Friday 11th July- 3.30-6pm. 

We are very excited to be starting a new Cavalry tradition. This year we are 
going to be holding a   Summer Celebration
where we are combining the Summer Concert, Summer Fair and Year 6 
Leavers picnic into one evening of spectacular summer fun.



 
The PTFA and Teacher team are working hard to put together an evening 
of stalls, music, a BBQ and cake stands for you all to enjoy. We have even 
booked two ice-cream vans to avoid the long queues you all experienced 
last year! So please plan to bring along your picnic blankets and chairs so 
that when you have finished sampling the delights of the stalls you can sit 
back, relax and enjoy watching our musicians perform live on the field in  
true Glastonbury style! 



 

This evening will also be a double celebration as we look to celebrate 50 
years of Cavalry! The original Infants school Cavalry Barn was first built 
in 1975. So throughout the evening we will also have special visitors and 
performances marking the occasion.

Please note this year we are going 
cashless (apart from the external stalls 
e.g. ice-cream van/bouncy castle). 
Ahead of the event you will be able to 
purchase ticket bundles via Parentpay- 
a bit like tokens at a fair- which the 
children will be able to exchange as 
currency e.g. x1 ticket = 1 hot dog.
The tickets will be given out to the 
children prior to the event. 



 

A price list will be shared well in advance allowing families to work out 
how many tickets they may require.

Date number 2…

On Monday July 14th we would like to invite 
you and your child into school to look at and 
celebrate all the work they have completed 
throughout the year. This will run from after 
school, 3.15pm until 4.30pm. Teachers will 
also be available in class should you have 
any questions about your child’s transition 
into the next year group.



 

I am very much looking forward to catching up with you all during these 
special events. 

If you think you could help in anyway at the Summer Spectacular please 
speak to either your child’s class teacher or the school office team.

Happy holidays everyone.

Mrs Edwards :)



Contact us:

Cavalry Primary School
Cavalry Drive
March
Cambridgeshire
PE15 9EQ

office@cavalryprimary.org

Tel: 01354 652814
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